Coupland Castle
Wooler
Northumberland
NE71 6TQ
jell.couplandcastle@outlookcom
1st May 2022
Dear

College Valley and North Northumberland Hunt

Hunt Subscriptions Season 2022 - 2023 

Thank you very much indeed for your continuing support of our Hunt. 
As I am sure you know I have taken over from Andrew Taylor, as Secretary, and would ask for your help as I am new to the job.
I enclose details of the subscription rates, which have been increased by ten per cent, as has the cap money. We have been able, by prudent housekeeping, to keep our subscriptions unchanged for the last five years. 
I also enclose the standing order facility, which will make paying of your hunt subscription easier, and at the same time help our cash flow. As you can see from the Standing Order Authority Form, six payments will be collected monthly, starting 1st June 2022. The Committee would be grateful if the Standing Order Authority could be adopted by all subscribers. 
There will also be the opportunity to download this letter and the relevant forms from the CVNNH website.

Please could send the completed authority form to your bank by Friday 20th May. 
We have also been asked to encourage subscribers to join the Countryside Alliance and would suggest you visit their website for details. www.countryside-alliance.org
Thank you.
Fiona Jell
